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Emailed Via Everbridge to all DDS Providers on August 18, 2023 

 

RE:  Information on the HCBS ARPA Surveys   

 

 

Dear Providers,  

 

As mentioned in Operations Center Memo FY2024-01, below are the two links for the ARPA HCBS 

provider surveys. Please direct any questions about the surveys to DDS.ARPAHCBS.Survey@ct.gov. 

 

If your agency has received DDS Workforce Stability Incentive or Stability and Infrastructure Improvements 

through Technology funds you are to complete these reports for each initiative by September 15, 2023. 

 

Workforce Incentive Funds Provider Report: 

https://forms.office.com/g/CQ920RVLnm 

 

 

Infrastructure Improvements through Technology Provider Report:   

https://forms.office.com/g/wBMMjna9jW 
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